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1. Gates County Schools will be going through the accreditation renewal process.
The AdvancedEd Team will visit Buckland on Tuesday. All of the parent surveys
that you have completed through the school year will be used as part of the
accreditation.

2. If your child has borrowed money from the office for lunch and/or breakfast,
please pay the office back as soon as possible. Letters are sent home weekly letting
you know if your child has been to the office for money.

3. Please have your child check the lost and found table for missing clothing items.
4. Buckland’s next PTA meeting will be on Thursday, May 10.

5. The Dental Van will be at Buckland on Friday, May 11.

6. The Brain Brawl will be held on Friday, May 11 in the gym.

7. Progress Reports will go home on May 11.

8. The Spelling Bee will take place in the gym on Friday, May 18.

9. End of Grade testing for Grades 3-5 will be held on May 30, 31, and June 1. We
still need proctors. If you could help on any of these dates, please contact Mrs. Kesha
Smith.

10. The weather is getting warmer. Your child may be asked to change his or her
clothes if they do not meet the dress code. A Dress Code Reference Guide is printed
on the back of this bulletin for your convenience.

11. Please remember your child’s behavior could be a factor in being able to go on

field trips or attend special events. We do not want your child to miss anything due
to his or her behavior.



